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The WaFlora Scholarship & Research Charitable Fund (WSRCF) was 
formed in 1991. The Henry Mollgaard Memorial Donation was the 
basis for this corporation. We now have over $160,000 in the fund. 
Since 1991, additional named memorial donations have been 
established in the names of: Elaine McConkey, Dr. Bernie 
Wesenberg, Wileywood/Wayfarer, and Dr. Charles Pfeiffer. 

The term ‘base fund’ means the amount that is retained each year. 
The scholarships awarded annually are from interest earned by 
investing the base fund. Thus, the base fund continues to grow with 
donations given. Since the original donation over 25 scholarships, of 
$500 - $2000 each, have been awarded to assist students in 
education in Floriculture, Horticulture and related fields.  

The Scholarship Board of Directors enthusiastically accepts 
donations of any amount. In addition, a donor may elect the option of 
making a named gift in the amount of $2500 or more in the name and 
memory of a specific person or persons. This creates a “Named 
Scholarship”. 

Individuals who are interested in Floriculture or Horticulture are 
encouraged to apply for a scholarship from the WSRCF to help them 
continue their education, obtain a degree, or to further their education 
via pertinent seminars.  

- Eligibility for the WSRCF Scholarship is open to persons pursuing 
an education in the Floricultural/Horticultural field of study. Submittal 
deadline is June 1st of each year.  

 


